
What are we learning? 

Second Grade News! 

PBIS Expectations 

Be Respectful H Be Responsible H Be Safe 

Shout Out to  
oOur January Terrific Kids!o


Mrs. Bar's Class – Alena M. 


Miss Covington's Class – Abby F.


Mrs. Hedgepeth's Class – Lily M. 


Mrs. Stokes' Class – Taylor F. 


Math Workshop 
This month we will be learning how to add 
and subtract two 3-digit numbers! Whoa! 
Also, we will start measurement! IXL has 
some great lessons on measurement! 
We encourage practicing at home! r




Social Studies & Science 
This month we will finish up 
our Weather unit by studying 
severe weather and how to 
stay safe in different types 
of weather. We will begin 
learning about different 
regions of the United States!


Reading and Writing Workshop 
In Writing Workshop, we will continue 
writing about our opinions and practicing 
paragraphing. In Reading Workshop, we will 
focus on understanding literary language 
and meeting the challenges of reading 
longer books!


Hello Everyone! 

January went by so quickly! We are back on track after having a few snow 
days. Please continuing using RAZ Kids and IXL at home! These programs are a 
great way to extend student learning. 

Here are a few dates to keep in mind this month! 

Week of February 12th – 3rd Nine Week Interims will be sent home

Wednesday, February 14th – Valentine's Day Party – Stay tuned to Class Dojo for details. 

Friday, February 16th and Monday, February 19th – Make Up Days. School WILL BE IN SESSION!



